
 

Town of Bay Harbor Islands 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Bay Harbor Islands is offering citizens the opportunity to 
make comments on the proposed grant application for Rebuild Florida General Planning Support 
Grant Program competitive solicitation issued by the Florida Department of Economic 
Opportunity (DEO) with funding provided by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) Community Development Block (CDBG) to address long-term planning 
needs related to economic sustainability and infrastructure.  The project will consist of planning 
activities that focus on the Town’s business district. The City is requesting $125,000. The program 
does not require matching funds from the Town. 

The comment period begins on Thursday, July 16, 2020 and ends on Thursday, July 30, 2020. All 
comments must be submitted to Msiegel@bayharborislands-FL.gov and must be received no 
later than close of business on July 30, 2020 to be included with the application package 
submitted to the State of Florida. 
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